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Willy Decourty
Mayor of Ixelles
Chaussée d'Ixelles, 168
BE-1050 Ixelles
Belgien/Belgique

Via fax (0032) 2.515.61.59 and e-mail at w.decourty@brutele.be and postal letter

Hannover, 15 September 2011

Announcement of a manifestation/demonstration “Freedom not fear”  [Update]

Dear Mr. Decourty.

yesterday evening I received three scanned pages from your cabinet via E-Mail, sent by "Cabinet ZP5339". 
The E-Mail has been signed by "J. PEETERS, Secrétariat Chef de Corps/Zone de Police Bruxelles CAPITALE 
Ixelles".

Some hours before I undertook two phone calls to the office of Mr. Thielemanns, the mayor of Brussels 
capital in order to get acknowledge, why I did not get any confirmation on my announcement for 
demonstration, that I had sent on 2 September 2011.

At our cooperative meeting with eight representants of Brussels Police Kolenmarkt on 31 August 2011 we 
got consensus on the demonstration as I have described in announcement of 2 September 2011.

I have been recalled today at 16:26 from the phone number +32.2.279.50.11 and I was told that everything is 
okay with our demonstration and that just some minutes before an e-mail had been sent to me. At this time 
I was on the way and offline for some hours. 

Now, after receiving your three scanned pages, I am not able to read it, because I am not used to read or 
write french at all. This is known by Brussels Police. This I told them with letter from 29 August 2011.

But I am worried because looking at the figures, characters and some single words I got the impression, that 
your paper differs from that, that Brussels Police and me have been agreed on at 31 August 2011. 

Because I am head of organizing the complete three days of "Freedom not fear", starting with our 
demonstrations on 17 September 2011 I am not able to care for any translation. Giving me that information 
in a scanned form doesn't even allow me to generate a bad google translation!

I am leaving tomorrow in the very early morning, heading to Belgium. That means, that I will be offline 
from now on!
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Please give me your information in any language that I would be able to understand (which is english oder 
german). I like to be at Place Luxembourg on 17 September 2011 from 13h00. With that we could clear any 
problem at that place and that time. Otherwise I will take my mobile with me. Its number is 
+49.1577.39.19.170 but please understand that I will not be able to phone while I am driving my car.

I would like to emphasize as follows:

We are going to demonstrate in a peaceful, non-violant way.

If you like to cancel our common agreement from 31 August 2011, as I described it in my announcement of 2 
September 2011, in any detail, then please let me know in a way that I am able to understand.

In that case please provide me the reasons, that are senseful enough to prohibit us to demonstrate as article 
12 of European fundamental rights charter and article 11 of European convention on human rights gives us 
the right to. Those reasons and the consequences of prohibitions have to be proportional and reliable, as you 
probably know.

I also like to remember that there will probably some press around as as well as some members of the 
European parliament, who invited larger parts of our group.

Thank you for your attention,

Friendly regards,

Michael Ebeling.


